
 
 

      
        

    
      

    
     
    

 
    

    
        

   
 

      
 

 
 

 
 

 
   
   

 
 

 

ABE Math/English Review 

In an effort to promote academic support and success for incoming students, ABE 
has scheduled two evening sections of math and English review; this is in addition 
to the previously advertised daytime sections (flyers attached for Math and 
English). These classes are open-entry and available to students anytime between 
now and the start of fall term. They allow pre-enrolled students some just-in-time 
opportunities to brush up on their skills and competencies before starting their 
college-level classes in fall. 

We are going to do an email announcement this afternoon to reach all 
faculty/counselors and staff as well as to promote these classes on the 
marquis. ABE counseling team is also connecting with credit counselors to help 
promote these courses and answer questions. 

We thought we’d keep you posted. 

Thanks! 
Liza 

Liza Becker, Ed.D. 
Associate Dean, Continuing Education Programs & Services 
School of Continuing Education 
Mt. San Antonio College 
909.274.5233 

http://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2017-18/Summer%20Math%20Prep%20Flyer%20-%202018%20-%20August%206-23.pdf
http://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2017-18/Summer%20English%20Prep%20Class%20-%202018%20-%20August%206-23.pdf



